



Monday 30th January 2017

Dear parents/ carers,

As you are probably aware, all Year 6 pupils across the country are required to sit a number of compulsory tests in the week beginning 8th May 2017. These are known as the Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs) and have significantly changed over the past two years.

Therefore, we will be holding a SATs information workshop on Thursday 23rd February at 5:00pm. All parents and carers of Year 6 pupils are very welcome to attend for information regarding the tests and find out what we are doing to ensure the best outcomes for our children. There will also be the opportunity to view sample materials and the timetable for SATs week will be shared.

In addition, we will briefly introduce the newly implemented 'Fractions' policy which outlines the learning journey your child will take when taught fractions in maths.

Please complete the attached reply slip to indicate if you can make it, and return it to your child's class teacher by Friday 10th February 2017.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Lisa Gibbs

Assistant Headteacher

<	
Year 6 SATs Information Workshop 2017	
Thursday 23rd February 2017 at 5:00pm.	
\square I/ we will be attending the SATs information workshop.	15
□ I am/ we are unable to attend.	

Inspiring the learning journey

Class:

Name of child: